
 

 

24 June 2014 

INFORMATION 

Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative 
Committee 

NEW MEMBER APPOINTED  
 

The Economic Regulation Authority has appointed a new member to the ERA Consumer 
Consultative Committee (ERACCC). 

Ms Christine Coyne has been appointed to the ERACCC in an individual capacity as an 
Aboriginal representative. 

Ms Coyne’s appointment is in keeping with the ERA’s objective to consult with and provide 
tangible outcomes for all consumers, including indigenous consumers.  The appointment is 
also consistent with the ERACCC Members’ Terms of Appointment which provide for 
participation on the ERACCC by core consumer and community members that are 
representative of different sectors of the community, particularly including the consumer 
movement.   

A copy of the ERACCC Members’ Terms of Appointment are available on the Authority’s 
website. 

Ms Coyne’s appointment will expire on 29 February 2016. 

Other current members of the ERACCC include: 

 Chamber of Minerals and Energy of WA (Inc) 

 Department of Commerce 

 Financial Counsellors Association of WA (Inc) 

 Pastoralists & Graziers Association of WA (Inc) 

 Property Council of Australia (WA) 

 WA Council of Social Service (WACOSS) 

 WA Farmers Federation 

 WA Local Government Association 



 

 

The Department of Commerce and the Energy and Water Ombudsman WA are observers 
on the ERACCC. 
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